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CSA POLICIES

Signing Up — You can sign up at the farm stand through October 20, 2021, or on our website at
www.elliotfarm.org/wintercsa, or by clicking here to download a paper application. Please mail completed
applications, along with payment, to Elliot Farm, 202 Main Street, Lakeville, MA 02347.

Payments — We accept secure credit/debit card payments via our website at www.elliotfarm.org. We also
accept cash or check. Please make checks payable to: Elliot Farm.

Privacy Policy — We do not sell, rent or give our email list, customer list or any personal or financial
information to anyone. By becoming a member of our CSA, you hereby give Elliot Farm permission to use
your name in CSA-related social media posts. To request your name not to be shared on social media, please
contact Dee Elliot at 508-692-8912 or elliotfarmcsa@gmail.com upon signing up.

Communications — Elliot Farm maintains a Facebook page, and our goal is to keep our customers up-to-
date. CSA members will also receive weekly emails. Sometimes we will need to send out alerts to inform
you about happenings on our farm. By becoming a member of our CSA, you are agreeing to open and read
all email communications as soon as you see them since the information could be time sensitive.

Cancellations — CSA Memberships are nonrefundable.

Saturday Pick-Up — Shares are available for pick-up only at the farm stand (202 Main Street, Lakeville,

MA 02347) on Saturdays, from November 20, 2021 — February 12, 2022, between 10am and 1pm.
Missed Pick-Ups — If you are unable to pick-up your share for any reason, you may send a friend
or family member in your place, given you provide the farm with written notice in advance. In
which case, please email Dee at elliotfarmcsa@Gmail.com. Should you miss the Saturday pick-up,
Elliot Farm will hold your share for 24 hours, and you may retrieve it the next day between 9am
and 10am. If you fail to pick-up your share on Sunday between 9am and 10am, we will donate your
share to a local food pantry.

Our Commitment — At Elliot Farm we pride ourselves on the superior quality and freshness of our produce
as well as providing excellent customer service. If for any reason you are not happy, please contact Dee
Elliot at 508-692-8912 or elliotfarmcsa@gmail.com.

Thank You! — Your CSA Membership reflects your commitment to preserving farmland and supporting
the local economy. Thank you and enjoy in good health!






